THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 17, 1922.

My dear Mr. Bloomfield:
I am in receipt of your note of
June 12th. I will be glad to see you in Washington

any time during the week of June 19th to 24th, or

during the week following as late as the 30th. I

4 #ive you this ample latitude so that you may make

your trip here entirely convenient. I prefer that

 you plan to see me on a Tuesday, Tursday or Saturday.

Please let Mr. Christian know when you are coming.

Very truly yours,
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